RECEIVED

JUL 27 2018

Dept of Ecology

July 1 2, 20 1 8 Central Regional Office

Coleman Miller,PE
Environmental Engineer
Water Quality Program
Department of Ecology
1250 W. Alder

Union Gap, WA 98903

Dear Coleman, |
This is in response to the letter of June 25" in relation to DMR report where |
Community Sewer and Water Dist was in violation with the discharge
reporting of PH in March, April, May and June 2018.

The PH probe used in the Wastewater plant is need of replacement, but due to
the Upgrade of the plant this was not an option.

We feel the PH probe may have read lower than the water actually was and
operator was not aware of daily calibrations.

Sincergly, -
N W/Lﬁ/ _

Wastewater Operator
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